From the Archives — A Garden Bed of the Past

Now that we are in April, we are looking forward to all the spring blooms to pop up in the gardens. This
month’s From the Archives features a garden bed that the Horticultural Society used to maintain. In the
early 1980s, we maintained a garden bed at the train station in Town. It was a small bed, situated in the
front of the station. From the image, you can see it featured three larger shrubs and various annuals at
its base. A very lovely little bed and a wonderful memory for our society. | hope you have enjoyed this
glance back at our past and stay tuned for next month’s installment of From the Archives.

Vivian Petho — Archivist




